
SUPPORT SB 580 which requires vaccine providers to inform parents of 
vaccines required for school and of exemptions. 
 
 
I am Susan Jorg, a life-long citizen of the State of Oregon, 67 years of residence. I am a 
graduate of Oregon State University where I majored on Horticulture and Landscape 
Architecture. I worked at one of the largest plant nurseries in the state and I am now 
retired. 
 
Schools, doctors, clinics, all vaccine providers need to present the WHOLE truth about 
vaccines. Ever since the 1950's schools and vaccine providers have been hiding the 
fact that vaccine exemptions are available and not all vaccines are required for school 
attendance.  
 
This is similar to a used car salesman not divulging that a car they are selling has been 
in an accident. We have laws against that. 
We need a law that gives a full and accurate disclosure on vaccine exemptions and 
requirements. 
 

I support the passage of SB 580. 
 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this bill. 
 

Sincerely,  
Susan Jorg 

28901 SE Davis Road 

Estacada, OR 97023 
 

https://olis.leg.state.or.us/liz/2017R1/Measures/Overview/SB580

